Re: Photos for Figg tree house, High street Queenborough

Please find the recently taken photos gif the above mentioned property.

Regards

[an Russell




Sent from my iPhone

On 17 Dec 2020, at 19:24, Phil wrote:

Please see below regarding the trees at the above mentioned property, apologies I got the
email address wrong previously we spoke on Tuesday regarding this any problems or
questions give me a call

Kind regards

lan russell

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: philip abrahart

Date: 16 December 2020 at 18:04:10 GMT

To: pstechnical@midkent.guv.uk

Subject: Fwd: Photos for Figg tree house, High street Queenborough

Hi there please see below email address incorrect previous
Kind regards

Ian Russell
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:



From: ian russell

Date: 16 December 2020 at 17:03:09 GMT

To: philip abrahart

Subject: Fw: Photos for High street Queenborough

From: ian russell

Sent: 15 December 2020 11:25

To: pstechnical@midkent.guv.uk

Subject: Fw: Photos for High street Queenborough

photos to accompany application for treeworks at fig tree house 108high street
queenborough kent, sent by post, any questions my phone is 07966513440 i russell

From: Phil

Sent: 13 December 2020 13:31

To: UNCLE IAN

Subject: Photos for High street Queenborough



